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I have 3 children at Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School and it has been an 

amazing school for all of them. They have searched long and hard for a building that 

fits their needs instead of having to rent a building and they finally found one in 

Fairview. The building is extremely close to the Gresham boundary but not quite 

there. This measure would mean that they could not buy this building and all the 

children would be out a school unless they were able to find yet another building in 

time to get it ready for next school year. Buildings that work as a school are not easy 

to find. 


